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First name: Alan

Last name: Heintzelman

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The purpose of this communication is to make clear my objection to this project as planned.  If you

need to run new power lines into the area they MUST be underground to protect the beauty of this special part of

the country and to eliminate the introduction of fire risk.  There can be no exception to this ideal.  Please do not

destroy our beautiful land !


